
Memorial Service for Dr Nnamdi Ahunanya
 

Valletta, Malta, 12. February 2017

By Bryan L. Corlett 

ur brother Dr Nnamdi 
Ahunanya the Secretary 
General of UPF Malta, passed 
away suddenly in Nigeria, 

while visiting his family in his home 
town on January 15th. 

An Interfaith Memorial Service was 
held on the 12th February at the Stella 
Maris College Chapel, a school where 
his two sons had attended. 

Over 100 people attended the event, 
with testimonies of his life, being 
shared by the Director of the 

Ahmadiyya Muslim community, Laiq 
Ahmed Atif, Brother David Mizzi, the 
Principal of Stella Maris School, 
members of the Nigerian Community 
and members of our Unification 
community in Malta. 

The Master of Ceremonies was 
National Leader, Bryan Corlett who 
guided the proceedings, inviting people 
to share and in introducing the speakers 
and singers who offered songs. 

Ambassador for Peace, former Minister 
of Agriculture & Fisheries and friend 
Noel Farrugia, shared his experiences 
with Nnamdi over the years. 

A letter of appreciation was read out, 
written by Continental Director Jack 
Corley, praising Nnamdi's work with 
UPF and his ability to invite many VIPs 
to our Conferences.   

Nnamdi's children travelled from New 
York and London to help organise the 
Service and at the end of the ceremony, 
his wife Comfort and the children 
thanked everyone for their attendance. 

Nnamdi is survived by his wife 
Comfort, eldest son Chigozie and his 
wife Soon-Jung and their daughter 
Nayeli, resident in New York and 
second son Chinonya and daughter 
Chioma resident in London and Malta 
respectively. 

Nnamdi will be buried in Nigeria after 
a funeral with his family members from 
around the world present, in Ibo State, 
Nigeria. 

We pray for him as he enters the next 
phase of his life.! 

 

Nnamdi’s children – David Mizzi, Principal of Stella Maris School - Noel Farrugia, former Minister of Agriculture & 

Fisheries – Bryan Corlett, National Leader, Malta
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